
September Newsletter




Armwood Key Club

We made it through the first month of school! There are a lot of service events coming up so make sure
to pay attention to the board outside room 231, that is where we put up all the sign up sheets for you! 

 A lot of help is needed for the concession stand during football games so if you want to attend the
game AND get service hours make sure to sign up.  
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A Message from our President:
We have our first club meeting Thursday,

September 15th! We will meet in the
Auditorium. Please make sure to attend

since we will be discussing important
information such as applying to become the
Freshman Class Director and what to expect

for the next few months.


